
IOPFDA COVID-19 Legislative Update – Week 3

With Government Affairs Director, Paul Miller
and special guest, Richard DeBella, Senior Vice President 

& Business Integration Specialist for Bank of America 



Richard DeBella, Senior VP and 
Business Integratioon Specialist, BOA 

Guidance on completion of loan applications

o CARES Act from the bank’s perspective

o What are lenders are looking for?

o Things to avoid 



Paul Miller, Miller Wenhold Capitol 
Strategies

o Phase 3: Implementation Challenges

o Phase 4: What can we expect?

o Scams: Be on the lookout 



Thank you for joining us today!

Questions?

If you have further questions, email them to 
info@iopfda.org

mailto:info@iopfda.org

